SAVE THE DATE FOR A WELCOME
CELEBRATION!

Mark your calendars for Sunday, April 12 for an after-worship light luncheon as we
extend a welcome to Interim Associate Pastor, Reverend Cheryl Edmonds. Hosted by
the Membership, Evangelism and Fellowship (MEF) Committee, you are invited to
share in this special fellowship celebration in the life of our church! Watch for
additional information in the future.

For planning purposes, please let us know by Tuesday, April 7 if you can attend!
Please place this form in the offering plate or turn into the church office.

Yes, I/we can attend:

Name(s)

Number Attending

Thank you and we hope to see you there!



